
From: m.yadav@mea.gov.in <m.yadav@mea.gov.in>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/27/2016 5:38:21 PM
Subject: Re: Request for Call-on with Governor Haley by Ambassador of India to United States

Katherine, Somehow I could not follow up on our conversation. Hope 2016 is keeping you well. I was 
exploring whether April 7 or 9th 2016 would work for a meeting with Ambassador. There might be 
chance that Ambassador would be visiting Columbia on either of those dates. Best Mohit

Mohit Yadav
Counsellor(Political) &
Special Assistant to Ambassador
Embassy of India
Washington DC
Cell: +1 202 436 6660

On Aug 27, 2015, at 13:53, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Mohit,
Please email potential dates for a meeting in October 2015.
Thank you,
Katherine

From: m.yadav@mea.gov.in [mailto:m.yadav@mea.gov.in]
Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2015 3:58 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Re: Request for Call-on with Governor Haley by Ambassador of India to United States

Katherine,

Please refer to our conversation yesterday regarding scheduling call-on Governor Haley by Ambassador Singh. 
We are exploring a call-on Governor Haley by Ambassador in Columbia South Carolina on September 5, 6, 7 
or 11, 12 between 11:00AM and 12:30PM. Do let me know if these dates work. Alternatively we would explore 
the meeting in October 2015.

With regards,

Mohit

Mohit Yadav 
Counsellor(Political) & 
Special Assistant to Ambassador
Embassy of India 
Washington DC 
Cell: +1 202 436 6660
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